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March 29, 2021

Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast
c/o Charlene Jasmin

3562 90th Ter N

Pinellas Park, Florida 33782-5956

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your gift to the Florida Sheriffs Youth Ranches. I o
appreciate your decision to partner with us to make a difference in the lives of at-risk
boys and girls. Your very generous gift is a wise investment in the lives of deserving
children.

The Youth Ranches has a very simple philosophy of “work, study, play and
pray.” We ensure children have a chance to build a strong work ethic, get a solid
education, develop spiritually, and learn how to enjoy positive recreation. Donors like
you play a major role in giving the boys and girls at the Youth Ranches a brighter
future!

Not only are you partnering with the Youth Ranches, but also the Sheriffs of
Florida. In 1957 the Sheriffs had a dream, which has become reality. They dreamt of
a place for children in need. The adults in their lives have let them down and have
not provided the basics of life for them. The Youth Ranches gives them a safe home
with responsible adults who care for all their needs and allow them to grow, thrive,
and be loved as children should.

Please feel free to give me a call at (800) 765-3797, or visit our website at

~www.youthranches.org if you have any questions about the Youth Ranches. Thank

you for your generosity and for being a part of this life-changing work!
Sincerely,

Ritl oy

Bill Frye
President

BF/cj

Enclosure: Receipt

Mending Lives, Healing Hearts,

www.youthranches.org



